
High level of support for national strike
 Portugal 

Trade unions reported a high level of support for the national one-day strike in 
public administration and other public services on 26 October. The unions are 
determined to continue their campaign to end the pay freeze that various 
governments have imposed since 2009 and to unfreeze career progression. In the 
meantime, there has been further action in the health service, with workers in 
technical diagnostic and therapeutic services involved in a 24-hour strike on 29 
October over the pay structure, pay increase, career development and working time.
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